Dr. OTTO FENICHEL PRAHA II,

Jecna 18

Tel. 336-88 April ’ 4th 1938

Dear Missis Libbin ,

I thank you.%%fmuch for your letter, the contract,
and the troubles you certainly had with all this !

The colleagues Deri and Simmel I have already
thanked directly , but I beg you to forward my thanks to
all the other (olleagues whose I do not know, and who so most
kindly have participated .

I was already to see the USA Consul, who anproved
the contract and let me expect the visa in shorf time . I
hope to arrive in Los Angeles in June ,

Yours very thankfully
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